
 

 
 

GREENPARK SCHOOL 

 Give your child the advantage 

 
SUSPICIOUS VEHICLE 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Dear Parent/Caregivers 
 
We have received an email from the Tauranga Central School & Community Police 
Office who have asked us to circulate the following message: 
 
We have had a report from a school that two girls have been followed by a vehicle. 
The vehicle was creeping along behind the girls and stopped when they stopped, 
then carried on when they carried on. The girls are in Year 6. The vehicle has also 
been spotted outside another primary school in Tauranga parked up. Vehicle is a 
small black car with tinted windows and an offensive sticker on the back. 
 
All teachers will remind students about safe travel to and from school including 
strangers and cars and walking in groups not alone.  Please reinforce this message 
at home.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Gareth Scholes 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


